
Weekly Bulletin 

1st December 2023 
 

 
 

  Dates for your Diary  
 

Wednesday 6th December 10.00 am  

Y3/4 Christingle at St Thomas’ Church 

 Parents are invited to meet children at the church to enjoy the activities and service  

 

Monday 11th December 4:30 pm 

FOW Christmas Bingo Book your ticket on parent pay £5 for a family of 4 

 

Wednesday 13th December 10.00 am  

KS1 Christmas Performance (40 seats available) 

 

Wednesday 13th December 1:30 pm  

KS2 Christmas Performance (40 seats available) 

 

Thursday 14th December 1:30 pm  

KS1 Christmas Performance (40 seats available) 

 

Thursday 14th December 4.00 pm  

KS2 Christmas Performance (40 seats available) 

 

PLEASE NOTE TICKETS ARE LIMITED TO 40 PER PERFORMANCE TO ENABLE THE BEST VIEW FOR 

ALL FAMILIES. TICKETS AVAILABLE FROM MONDAY FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

This week we launched our attendance raffle! We have 

prizes for children and their families to enjoy who have 

attendance of 96% or above from 27th November until 

Friday 15th December.  

 

Attendance this week was 96.6% 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Christmas Lunch  
 

Family Christmas Lunch on Friday 8th 

December will be split into two sittings.   

 

If your child is in the Blue or Green 

House please join us at 11.30 am to 12.30 

pm for your lunch.   

 

If your child is in the Red or Yellow 

House please join us at 12.45 am to 1.45 

pm 

 

Entry through the hall door please. 

Christmas Fair  

 

Thursday 7th  December 

3:30 

All welcome to enjoy a 

range of craft stalls, 

games and festive food. 

Children to be collected 

as usual and then 

everyone to enter 

through the hall door. 

School Trips 

 

Just a reminder that Years 

3,4 and 5 will be visiting 

Chester Zoo on Tuesday 5th 

December.  

 

A group of Year 6s will be 

going to the EPSV for a 

Boccia and New Age Kurling 

tournament on Tuesday 12th 

December. 



 

 

 

Winter Mini Reading Challenge 

Following the success of Ready, Set, Read Summer Reading Challenge, 

the theme has been extended into the Winter Mini Challenge.  

 

With the holidays approaching, now is the time to encourage your 

children to tackle the holiday reading ‘dip’.  

 

Join in at wintermini.org.uk from 1 December 2023. More information on 

the Challenge can be found on the website or in your local library.  

wintermini.org.uk

